




 
 

 

December 10, 2020 
Ms. Susan Stetzer 
District Manager 
Manhattan Community Board No. 3 
59 East 4th Street 
New York, NY 10003 
     
 

RE: Get Back LLC 
63 Clinton Street 
New York, NY 

           
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 I am writing to you on behalf of my client, Get Back LLC, located at the address above. They will be 
submitting a transfer application to the NY State Liquor Authority for the above On Premises liquor license.   
 
 As you are aware, part of the licensing process requires that the local Community Board be notified to be 
given an opportunity to comment on the application. Please consider this letter notification of our intent to apply to 
the New York State Liquor Authority for the above referenced license.  
 
 Please forward any meeting notification information and/or questionnaire to our office, at the address 
indicated in my letterhead above, or to Heather@helbraunlevey.com. If you need any further information, please 
contact me at 212-219-1193.  
 

 
 

 

 


